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The	tricks	have	all	been	treated	and	the	thanks	have	all	been	given,	now	
ExCEL	prepares	for	the	culmination	of	the	holiday	season.		The	
temperatures	have	been	dropping	and	the	daylight	is	getting	harder	and	
harder	to	come	by	but	ExCEL	is	showing	no	signs	of	slowing	down.				
	
Student	news-	With	60	wolves	in	the	pack	this	month	there	were	a	few	
that	stood	out	more	than	the	rest.		In	the	high	school,	Annawan	took	
home	the	prize	for	leader	of	the	pack	with	JT	C.		The	middle	school	saw	a	
Kewanee	student,	Cody	H.,	take	home	the	honor	this	month.		And	
Kewanee	also	won	in	the	elementary	school	with	Aria	J.	being	deemed	
the	Leader	of	the	pack	for	the	floor.			
	
Staff	news-	Our	staff	Pack	Leader	is	Drew	Hoffman.		Mr.	Hoffman	will	be	
retiring	at	the	end	of	this	semester	and	he	is	receiving	this	honor	for	his	
helpful	demeaner,	easy	going	attitude,	positive	energy,	mentorship	and	
experience	that	he	brought	to	the	wolf	pack	for	the	past	5	years.			
	
Building	news-	You	can	always	tell	that	Christmas	is	coming	when	you	
walk	the	halls	of	ExCEL.		The	ceilings	are	decorated,	the	festive	door	
contest	is	in	full	swing	and	Christmas	spirit	is	already	overflowing.		We	
are	excited	to	end	the	semester	on	a	high	note	and	to	come	back	in	
January,	recharged	and	ready	to	roll	into	the	new	year.	
	
	


